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Inescapably and intrinsically at the heart of your Boston Chapel story are the
archive-worthy details of how Boston Chapel came to be.  Fred Wenger and Ted
Esselstyn and  Hazel Goodwin and Jay Bergers and Jim Cameron and Ruby Fretz and
Margaret Goodnow and other ENC pioneers have all richly contributed in recalling
the portraiture  of Boston Chapel "In the beginning". 
I have had to conclude that God took the initiative.  
Please click on link (below), and read within one of Fletcher Spruce's enduring and
classic writings: "When God Taps Your Shoulder".  Merle & Barbara Fetter and Tom
& Verna Cahill and Steve and Irene Rieder and others will vividly remember his 1961
meeting with the new Boston Chapel church members, and, as the new New
England District Superintendent, Dr. Spruce's christening this very first Nazarene
church in the City of Boston the "Boston Chapel Church of the Nazarene".  

Please click on--  http://wesley.nnu.edu/wesleyctr/books/1501-1600/HDM1543.pdf
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